
 

 

 
 
September 24, 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Friends: 
 
I am pleased to extend my warmest greetings to everyone 
attending the 2024 SOCAN Awards. 
  
This event, now in its 34th year, honours exceptional songwriters, 
composers and publishers in the Canadian music industry. I join 
everyone in attendance in congratulating this year’s award nominees and recipients. 
You can take pride in this special recognition of your outstanding achievements. 
  
I would also like to commend SOCAN for making this evening possible, and for its 
commitment to supporting and celebrating professionals in the industry. 
  
Please accept my best wishes for a memorable awards ceremony. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
The Rt. Hon. Justin P. J. Trudeau, P.C., M.P. 
Prime Minister of Canada 
  




